PHILIPS

Philips Medical Systems

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Confidentiality Request regarding application for Class Il Permissive Change certification of FCC
ID: PQC-MDL4851

Pursuant to DA04-1705 June 15, 2004 of the Commission’s public notice, we request temporary
confidential treatment of information accompanying this application as outlined below:

Exhibit Type File Name
Internal Photos MDL 4851 w Dband IntPho.pdf

Temporary confidentiality from public disclosure is important for Philips Medical Systems from a
commercial perspective. It enables the company to complete its development and regulatory
efforts prior to introducing the product to the marketplace. Releasing information on the product
via the FCC website prior to formal market introduction can be confusing to our customers and to
the medical community, and places the company at a competitive disadvantage.

Sincerely,

42:,, Z/’"'{?%’é
Barry Wyshogrod
Regulatory Engineer

3000 Minuteman Road

PHILIPS Andover, Massachusetts 01810

Tel: (978) 687 1501, Fax: (978) 794 7646
www.philips.com




